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Ballweg Spring Listening Session Changes 
 

Madison… State Representative Joan Ballweg (R-Markesan) has announced that her spring listening sessions 
will be cancelled due to the spread of the COVID-19/Coronavirus. 
 
“It is out of an abundance of caution for our friends and neighbors in the 41st Assembly District that I cancel my 
spring listening sessions,” said Ballweg. “However, this annual tradition is an important part of my constituent 
outreach and a time I value. Thanks to the technology we have, I will be hosting e-listening sessions instead.” 
 
The three e-listening sessions will be held via Facebook Live. All are welcome to attend. Questions can be 
asked over Facebook Live, or submitted through her legislative website. The question form on her website can 
be found at http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/41/ballweg/e-listening-session-question-submission-form/ or by 
clicking the tab “E-Listening Session Question Submission Form”.  
 
 
Friday, March 27th 
  

1:00-2:00 PM: Facebook Live: https://www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg/  
            

Tuesday, March 31st 
 
10:00-11:00 AM: Facebook Live: https://www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg/ 
 
5:30-6:30 PM:   Facebook Live: https://www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg/ 
  
 
A copy of her spring newsletter is also available at 
http://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/41/ballweg/media/1613/rep-ballweg-newsletter-2020.pdf  
 
Representative Ballweg encourages all residents of the 41st Assembly District to attend an e-listening session.  
If you are unable to attend, your thoughts and opinions can be shared by contacting Rep. Ballweg’s Capitol 
office.  Please call toll free at (888) 534-0041, email Rep. Ballweg at Rep.Ballweg@legis.wi.gov, or write to 
her at 210 North, State Capitol, P.O. Box 8952, Madison, WI 53708. 
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